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“Therefore I tell you, whatever you ask for in prayer, believe that you have received it, and it will be yours”   
Mark 11:24 

Praise the Lord! It is through God’s goodness, we are here, standing on the threshold of our 20th 

Quadrennial! We have been blessed during these last four years, to continue to make a difference 

in our Districts and on the Connectional Level. I believe, we are now ready to make a positive 

difference in Orlando and the 11th Episcopal District. Can you tell I’m excited? I am really excited!  

The Women's Missionary Society Quadrennial will be held July 30-August 3, 2023, in Orlando, 

FL.  To achieve maximum impact, six outreach ministries addressing our sustainable goals       have 

been chosen to support. (#1 No poverty, #2 Zero Hunger, #3 Good Health and Well being, and #4 

Quality Education) We trust and believe each will be blessed tremendously by our outpouring of 

love.  

Missionaries in each Episcopal District are assigned to one of the Ministries, and, additionally, 

each District is asked to support AME-SADA. (These outreach ministries and requests are 

outlined on the attached chart.) Please disseminate this information throughout each level; local, 

area, conference, and district. We want every missionary to have an opportunity to support these 

ministries and help us made a true difference.     

Thank you so much for those persons assigned to the Missionaries on the Move Committee. They 

will be responsible for collecting donations from the District. Additionally, each committee 

member will have hands-on responsibilities during the Quadrennial. 

We thank our hosts; Bishop Frank Madison Reid, III, Supervisor Marlaa’ Hall-Reid, Episcopal 

District WMS President Mrs. Laurastine Lemon and all the WMS members of the 11th Episcopal 

District. We appreciate your leadership and support as we work together to continue the ministry 

of Jesus Christ. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me 

at 317-432-2686 or via email at lenette70@gmail.com. God Bless and I look forward to seeing 

each of you in Orlando. 

 

 

On His Team, 

Lenette Williams-King 
Commissioner, Christian Social Action, Missionaries on the Move (MOM) 
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